
City of Savage 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Highway 13/Dakota Avenue Improvement Project  

State Project No. 7001-128 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of Savage will conduct a public 
hearing in the Council Chambers at Savage City Hall, 6000 McColl Drive, Savage, 
Minnesota at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, on Tuesday, July 6, 2021 to 
consider approving the proposed plans to complete the Minnesota Department of 
Transportation’s State Project 7001-128, an interchange construction project at the 
intersection of Dakota Avenue and Trunk Highway (TH) 13 in Savage.  

The project will include construction work between the TH 13 and TH 101 interchange 
to the west and Quentin Avenue to the east and includes a new interchange at TH 13 
and Dakota Avenue, realignment/reconstruction of portions of the southern frontage 
road and construction of a new northern frontage road connecting Dakota Avenue and 
Yosemite Avenue. MnDOT will attend the public hearing to present the preliminary 
layout and answer questions. Additional information can be found at 
mndot.gov/metro/projects/hwy13savageburnsville. 

Such persons as desire to be heard with reference to the proposed project will be heard 
at this meeting.   

For questions or additional information, please contact Seng Thongvanh, City Engineer 
/Utilities Director at (952) 224-3419 or email at sthongvanh@cityofsavage.com. 

Publish in the Savage Pacer Saturday, June 5, 2021 

By order of the City Council 
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